RESERVE
BANK

OF NEW ZEALAND
TE PUTEA MATUA

10 July 2019

Edwin Hollier

Via Email: fyi-request-10675-52d5fcfd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Edwin Hollier
Thank you for your request of 5 July 2019, for the following information:

Please provide the date at which your executive team or chief executive were notified of the
investigation into the ANZ CE's expenses. Please provide the content of any correspondence
received from ANZ relating to this fopic.

The ANZ informed the Reserve Bank Governor of its investigation into former chief executive David
Hisco’s expenses on 29 May 2019.

Your request for correspondence received from ANZ, in relation to the investigation, is declined
under section 18(c)(i) of the Official Information Act (OIA). Releasing this information would be
contrary to the provisions of section 105 of the Reserve Bank of New Zealand Act — which specifies
that information received by the Reserve Bank from registered banks on prudential regulatory
matters is not subject to the OIA.

The Reserve Bank intends to publish this response online at www.rbnz.govt.nz/research-and-
publications/official-information-requests.

Yours sincerely

Meenal Prasad
OIA Advisor | Reserve Bank of New Zealand | Te Putea Matua
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